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Driving short distances in a side by side is much safer than on a motorcycle. It’s a 

great way to get around when the weather permits as long as the vehicles are 

equipped with mirrors, blinkers and a horn. We enjoy taking our side by side to Idaho 

and Arizona where we can drive them on the road to trails and not have to trailer it in.  


